
 

 

 
 

1 May 2008 
 

Community Service Announcement 
 

Jindabyne Dam Works 
 
 
 
 
Snowy Hydro wishes to advise the local community that the removal of the temporary Coffer Dam at the 
Jindabyne Dam site has been deferred until after winter 2008. Works are now expected to commence late 
2008/early 2009 depending on inflows over winter and spring and resulting lake levels. 
 
The removal works have been delayed to allow for the finalisation of approvals and to minimise any 
potential traffic delays over this coming winter. The deferral of the removal works will not effect lake 
operations or environmental flow releases into the Snowy River. 
 
The community will be informed of the project start date and traffic management plans later this year with 
up to date information available on the Snowy Hydro web page at www.snowyhydro.com.au 


